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Daren Zuk

From: Massimiliano Salè <massimiliano_sale@hotmail.com>

Sent: 28 November 2023 16:57

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Planning application 2023/3861/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Mr Zuk, 

 

I'm a Primrose Hill resident and I am in favour of replacing the temporary gates to the park with more 

aesthetically acceptable permanent gates (similar to the one installed at the entrance to Regents Park). 

Please redact my personal information before publish this support response. 

 

best regards 

 

Massimiliano Sale' 

St Georges Terrace 


